
Moodjam at The Voodoo Rooms 9
February 2012
‘Moodjam’ is taking place at the Voodoo Rooms on 9 February
2012. Your attendance will help raise funds for Action on
Depression, Scotland’s national charity for depression, who
work to provide support to people with depression Scotland-
wide, raise awareness of the condition and campaign to reduce
the stigma surrounding it.

Entertainment on the evening will feature Edinburgh bands and
musicians North Atlantic Oscillation, The Marvels and Steve
Heron

These acts will be performing live in support of Action On
Depression.

Beat the winter blues and come along to a unique one-off
fundraising event that celebrates good music and up and coming
talent on the Scottish music scene.

Tickets £8 on the door or £7 in advance.
http://www.wegottickets.com/event/152091
Donations here
North Atlantic Oscillation

Here’s a wee taster of their music:-

The Marvels have a Facebook page

Here is a sample of The Marvels:-

The Marvels – “All Your Base Are Belong To Us” (Official
Promo) (2011) from Ryan Jon Amey Henderson on Vimeo.

Also  featuring  music  from  talented  soloists  Nick
Paterson  and  Steve  Heron.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/01/moodjam-at-the-voodoo-rooms-9-february-2012/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/01/moodjam-at-the-voodoo-rooms-9-february-2012/
http://www.wegottickets.com/event/152091
http://www.justgiving.com/actionondepression/Donate
http://www.facebook.com/northatlanticoscillation
http://www.facebook.com/themarvels?sk=info
http://vimeo.com/22296741
http://vimeo.com/22296741
http://vimeo.com/everythingsayzo
http://vimeo.com


Depression affects 1 in 5 people meaning most of us probably
know  someone  who  has  been  affected  by  depression  or  have
experienced it ourselves. The charity supports people with
depression through a range of services including a telephone
information service, email support and community courses. To
find  out  more  about  their  work  visit  their  two  main
websites www.actionondepression.org and www.lookokfeelcrap.org
.

Action on Depression see the night as mutually beneficial for
both the charity and the musical talent involved:-“This is an
opportunity to publicise Scottish music and promote our cause
by hopefully gaining significant press coverage.

So come along for a mood-busting night with a selection of
music from home-grown talent!!!!”

For  more  details  contact  Mark  Docherty,  Marketing  and
Fundraising  Officer,  Action  on
Depression,  ilenad@actionondepression.org

Action on Depression is a registered charity no. SC034740
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mailto:ilenad@actionondepression.org

